
To:	OCE	Students,	OCE	Faculty,	OCE	Staff	
Subject:	Important	Message	to	OCE	Students	sent	on	behalf	of	the	college	Provo	
Date:	Friday,	March	13,	2020	at	12:05	PM	
	
	
Dear	OCE	students:	
		
Current	online	courses	(OCE,	RN-BSN	etc.)	will	continue	to	follow	their	current	schedules	including	the	week	
of	March	16th.	Please	contact	your	faculty	if	you	have	any	specific	questions.	
		
Take	Care,	
Susan 
	 
	 
Susan	Agre-Kippenhan 
Provost	and	VP	for	Academic	Affairs 
Linfield	College 
900	SE	Baker	Street 
McMinnville,	OR	97128 
P	503.883.2270			F	503.883.2635 
	 

 
 


